
July 1, 2019 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: DM 16-760 PNE Energy Supply, LLC d/b/a Power NE 

Dear Ms. Howland, 
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I am writing to request, as per Puc 2003.07 Assessment, PNE Energy Supply, LLC d/b/a Power 
NE (PNE) be exempted from the Assessment for Fiscal Year 2020. For the period 7 /1/18 to 
6130119 PNE had zero gross revenue. 

I attest that the information that I have provided in this letter is true, accurate and complete. If 
you have any questions, I can be reached at Janice.johnston@felpower.com or 603-625-2244. 

s~:_ <;?_,LL 
Janice Johnston, 
Controller 

603.854-5076 

PNE Energy Supply, LLC 
1087 Elm Street Suite 414 

Manchester NH 03101 
www.PowerNE.com 


